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21st July 23 

Re: Summer Holiday Projects  

Dear Parents / Carers 

At Woodside, we understand the importance of children having down time in the holidays 

as our children’s well-being is our priority. However, going forward we will be sending out 

optional school holiday projects and competitions to keep the children going over the 

school breaks. We understand how long the summer holidays can be and how hard it is to 

keep children entertained and their brains active.  

The activities for this summer are as follows: 

“Reading Rivers” Competition  

 

       

Can you read a river this summer holiday? Complete the reading river given to you by Mrs J.  

Can you read the length of the river? Anything you read from train tickets, leaflets from 

places you visit, postcards, receipts, signs to books fill the river with everything you read this 

summer.  

All children who complete the reading river will receive a certificate and small prize. There 

will be one reading river per class for the child who completes the river and reads a variety 

of materials.  

 

Hand in by Friday 8th September  
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“Art in our community” Challenge  

We live in the beautiful villages of Baddesley Ensor and Grendon. This summer explore the 

village you live in and produce a piece of art work any size or medium to be displayed in our 

‘School Art Gallery’ from September 23.  

Hand in by Friday 8th September  

 

 “Book in a Jar” Competition  

Hand in by Friday 8th September  

 

We are encouraging each child to create a ‘Book in a Jar’. 

If pupils wish to enter, they will need to use a jar to create a scene from their favourite book. 

(See some examples below). Every child that enters will receive a small prize and there will be 

an award for the best “Book in a Jar” in each class. The winning entries will be displayed in the 

School Library and photographs placed on our School Website for everyone to view.  
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We are looking forward to some wonderful “Book in a Jar” creations.   

Let the competition begin! 

 

Summer Reading Challenge 

Every year, children all over the country can take part in the summer reading challenge by 

visiting their local library. Further details are below. Get yourself to the library and complete 

the challenge.  

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk 

Anyone who completes the challenge and can share their certificate with Mrs J, will get a 

gold coin for the vending machine! 

Hand in: Friday 15th September 

 

We hope you can support your child with some, or all these activities and we hope they 

help to keep you busy this summer! We look forward to seeing all their hard work.  

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Natasha Johnson 

Headteacher 
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